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Letter of Resignation 

 

 

 

 

Harvey School Dist. 152                                                  July 29, 2015  

 

Dear Selena Thomas 

 

 

 

It is with my deepest regrets that I am resigning from Harvey School Dist. 152, as the Lab 

Assistant at Lowell Longfellow. Harvey School District is a great work place and really focuses 

their attention on the children needs. I loved and enjoyed working with the Principal, teachers, 

and staff members at Lowell; for I learned a great deal from them. I enjoyed the ten years of 

employment with the District; I will cherish the memories from Lowell School and the 

Administrative team, teachers, and staff member in the district. I have relocated to Dunwoody 

Georgia and have accepted a job position at the Atlanta Public Schools. I appreciate you having 

faith in me and taking a chance with hiring me to work for the district. I will continue to show 

great respect for School District 152 and Lowell School, and hope (if needed) I can return to 

work here someday. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Caretta Carrington 

Caretta Carrington                   
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